
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Religious Authority representative in Diwaniyah, Sheik
Asaad Al-Baydani

As part of his visit to Diwaniyah Province, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National

Movement, met with the representative of the blessed Supreme Religious Authority, Sheik Asaad

al-Baydani on 22/3/2022, a conversation took place between the two sides about the social and

religious reality in Diwaniyah, where Sayyid Al-Hakeem praised the role of representatives of

the Supreme Reference in educating society.


